
    
 

 

 
 

 

Dec 26, 2024 

 
 

 
 

To the Woodbury County Board of Supervisors & Human Resources Department, 

 
The Woodbury County Sheriff’s Office respectfully requests discussion and action on the authorization to 

promote a sergeant, effective Dec 2, 2024.  One sergeant will be retiring in March however he is using 
vacation time from Jan 1st until he is officially retired.  We are requesting to promote early since he will no 

longer be working after Jan 1st.  We request this be placed on the agenda for Tuesday Dec 31st, 2024, 
Woodbury County Board of Supervisors meeting.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Chad Sheehan, Sheriff 

 
 

 
cc:  file                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

W o o d b u r y   C o u n t y    S h e r i f f’ s   O f f i c e 

LAW ENFORCEMENT CENTER 

P. O. BOX 3715   SIOUX CITY, IOWA  51102 
 

Chad Sheehan, SHERIFF                                PHONE:  712.279.6010 
            E-MAIL:  csheehan@woodburycountyiowa.gov 

                              FAX:  712.279.6522 


